

49 Woodside Street Stamford, CT 06902

Fairfield Public Schools Attn. Tom Cullen June 21, 2017

Re: Mill Hill elementary school

Riverfield elementary school

Follow Up test

Dear Mr. Cullen.

On June 12, 2017 radon follow up test was conducted at Mill Hill and Riverfield Elementary schools. The follow up test was conducted after completion of corrective steps to reduce indoor radon levels in Room 14 (Mill Hill ES) and Gym Office (Riverfield)

School	Sampling Location	Results pCi/L	
Rivergfield E.S	Gym Office	0.6	
Mill Hill E.S	Room 14	0.7	
	Conference Room	0.9	
	Room 9	<0.3	
	Room 10	0.6	
	Room 11	<0.3	

As reported in the attached laboratory analysis results, follow test results from all locations did NOT exceed the action level. The radon follow up test was performed by a National Radon Safety Board certified radon testing professional. Thank You.

Regards,

TED TIO

Hygenix, Inc